From: Dareth Goulding [dareth@glhicks.com]

Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 6:13 PM
To: Comment Letters
Subject: Comments on MSRB Notice 2011-04

We think that the MSRB Rule G-42 is a necessary rule to have in place so as not to allow the possibility of creating
favoritism.

Thank you,

Dareth Goulding

G.L. Hicks Financial LLC
5033 Riverpark Way
Provo, Utah 84604
(801) 225-0731

{866) 225-1309 FAX
dareth@glhicks.com




